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This past Thursday has been a challenging day for the staff at Millburn West.  I 
met with all the non-tenured staff members at Millburn West to inform them if 
they will be returning for the 2010/2011 school year.  Two classroom teachers from 
Millburn West will not be returning for the upcoming year as we have tenured 
employees returning to full time positions.  As we welcome back the tenured staff 
we also say a sad goodbye to the staff members that will not be returning.   
 
Kindergarten registration is fast approaching at the end of March.  If you have 
neighbors, relatives or friends that have kids ready for Kindergarten, the 
registration date is March 23rd.   
 
The third quarter ends on March 19th.  Report cards will go home with students prior 
to Spring Break.  


